
SYDNEY, Australia 

   

 

 

16 November 2022  

 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Investor Conference Call 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Lithium Power International Limited (ASX: LPI) (LPI or the Company) is pleased to invite investors and 
other interested parties to attend a conference call to be hosted by LPI’s CEO, Mr Cristóbal Garcia-
Huidobro tomorrow, Thursday 17 November 2022, at 11.00am AEDT. 

The nature of this call is to provide investors with a general update on the company and its operations 
in Chile. 

Investors are invited to click on the link below to access the call. 

 
https://s1.c-conf.com/diamondpass/10027089-7xockl.html 

 

We look forward to welcoming you all. 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Andrew Phillips - CFO / Company Secretary 

Lithium Power International 

E: info@lithiumpowerinternational.com 
Ph: +612 9276 1245 

  

www.lithiumpowerinternational.com 
@LithiumPowerLPI 
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